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Presiding Chair: President Sheree Haggan
Conducting Chair: Vice President Jim Butler

 Call To Order: 3:15 PM
 Attendance: Senator Choate Absent & Excused, Senator Jam 

Absent & Excused, Senator Long Absent & Excused
 Guests: Maximo, Armando, & Tom Kerner

o Tom Kerner: We are interested in having ‘Meatless 
Mondays’ to promote Sustainability on campus.

 Agenda Approval: Passed
 Minutes Approval: Passed
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��	 Spring 2011  • Community Service:
o We had our meeting on Thursday, February 3rd. In our 

meeting, we discussed STI Night. It will be held on Tuesday,
February 8th. We need help with this event, a signup sheet 
will be passed around -- if you are available, please sign up
to help.

• Diversity Council:
o Black History Month Presentation and movie will be held on

February 17th at 7:00 PM in the Eagle Hall Dorms. Food 
(chicken wings and popcorn) will be served after the 
presentation. We are still working on who is going to be the
voice of the presentation.
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��	 Spring 2011  delegate. We are also planning to send busses to the 
Blaine and Burley campus’s for homecoming week.

• Program Board:
o Weekly Events:  Wednesday (2/9) Movie Night; Friday 

(2/11) Feel Good Friday.  Program Board is bringing IntiKana
on February 9th for Multicultural Day.  His show will be at 
7:30 PM and will be free for all.

• Public Relations:
o This week, Mary and Graydon visited the radio stations to 

discuss the final Arts on Tour Play, Forever Plaid. We also 
created the weekly video of events which is available on 
the CSI Facebook page.

• Sustainability:
o On Friday Sustainability Council had a meeting, where we 

discussed the ways we can improve the work of the council
for that we asked each member to write a list of 
expectations. We had three working projects, as well, such 
as: making posters for the recycling bins, making power 
point presentations for teachers, and developing a 
sustainability newsletter. We also discussed events we can 
organize during the Green Week. 

• Treasurer’s Report:
o I will be updating the budget every two weeks, so we can 

see what is happening. 
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• Change For Children: 
o
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��	 Spring 2011  o Be sure to bring your list of goals to next the meeting next 
week so you can present your goals in your committee 
report.

o Please do not bring any food in the office at any time. 
o Be sure to use the Senate printer for Senate business, and 

not personal matters. 
o All of the committee reports were very professional today, 

that was very impressive. 
o Wednesday is Multicultural Day, so be sure to attend the 

program in the evening and introduce yourself to the 
guests on campus. 

o Thank for dressing so professionally every Monday.
o Thank you to the Posting Committee for your hard work.
o We have heard concerns about the potential tuition 

changes, but there have not been any official decisions 
made yet.

o We have been working with Eagle Hall dorms in order to 
improve the internet in the dorms. 

o Thank you to everyone who attended the board meeting 
last week.

o Thank you to Treasurer Chabuka for your help with the 
redesign of the Student Union Building.

o My wife will be out of town Friday-Sunday if any of you 
want to provide free food for me. 
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